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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Library Trip: 

 
Each of the Year 3 classes will be visiting Gorton Library this half term to exchange their 

library book.  

 

Wren Class:    Monday 17th June 

 

Robin Class:   Tuesday 18th June 

 

Jay Class:      Thursday 20th June 

 

Could we please ask that your child bring their library book back to school the day before 

the trip. 

 

All visits will take place during the school day. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

 

 

Miss E.Kellett 

Year 3 Leader     

 


